The time
has co

Tuesday - June 26, 2012
2:30-4:00pm
Boardroom
SCC Administration
Building

.... after many years John Backes
has decided he has
“other fires to burn."

He is retiring from SCC.
Please join us as we thank him for
his service to the college,

the community

and our students.

Questions ? Contact Kerry Fondren (206) 546-4652 kfondren@shoreline.edu
or Lori Yonemitsu (206) 546-4552 lyonemitsu@shoreline.edu



